
This summer, the WCFP will -once again- be offering free packed lunches                                     
to all local nursery, primary and secondary school children. 

 

Lunches may be collected from our main outlet in Unit O (opposite                              
Virgin Money, in the Galleries) every Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday                                                 

between 12pm & 3pm, throughout the summer holidays. 
 

NO REFERRAL IS NECESSARY- CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED  

See our Facebook page for more details 


